2025-2026 Wylie High School

Project Graduation Meeting

Thursday, May 8, 2025 5:30pm-7:00pm WHS Library

5:30 pm The meeting was called to order by Lin Thompson and officer elections were conducted.

Officers for the Class of 2026 Project Graduation Board were elected as follows:

- Allison Cowling, President
 - o 1st Nicole Baker
 - o 2nd Lin Thompson
- Nicole Baker, Vice President
 - o 1st Allison Cowling
 - o 2nd Lin Thompson
- Jessica Heaton & Sevie Schonerstedt, Co-Secretaries
 - o 1st Lin Thompson
 - o 2nd Dave Allman
- Katherine Bristow & Dave Allman, Co-Treasurers
 - o 1st Maggie Currington
 - o 2nd Lin Thompson
- Allison DeShawn, Vice President of Events

In addition to the board positions, other leadership positions were filled as follows:

- Courtney Horton, Grants
- Jill Atwood, Volunteer Time and Ticket Tracking

Event dates were announced:

- Homecoming Dance: September 13, 2025
- Prom: April 18, 2026
- Project Graduation: May 22, 2026
 - PrimeTime
 - 25% deposit has been paid (based on 342 students)
 - Cost will be approximately \$25,000.00 for PrimeTime
 - Cost is approximately \$92/student

Senior Parking Painting Days details were discussed since it is happening Summer 2025.

- Tanisha Sauer is Committee Chair and Clay Trumble has agreed to help.
- 7am-7pm on July 26-27 and August 2-3
- Cost to students: \$150/parking spot
- Parent committee approves designs

 Cost for Project Graduation supplies: \$763 for 8 gallons to paint black over existing parking spots

Maggie Currington will continue as the Project Graduation Board Treasurer until a transfer to the new board takes place. She will help collect the fund for the parking spots.

David Allman will start a GroupMe for 1) all parents for announcements and discussion and 2) for the new Project Graduation board.

Allison Cowling took over leadership of the meeting and several items were discussed.

- Brainstorming fundraising ideas, along with what worked versus what did not work
- Consideration of fundraising goal
- Save approximately \$7800.00 for the Senior 6-Flags trip (5 buses at 2025 price)
- Paige Taillet has started tracking the volunteer hours for 2025 Prom
- Facebook post on the Class of 2026 site will educate parents on how tickets and volunteer hours will work, once it is determined by the board
- Minutes for the general meetings will be accessible for those who cannot attend
- Next general meeting will be in August 2025
- Request for all parents to help with business sponsorship ideas

7:00 pm Meeting Concluded.